
SUNDAY
 

MONDAY TUESDAY
1

The Science Guys of 
Baltimore at HCPL 
July 1-3, FREE, for 
details & locations 
visit HCPLonline.org

WEDNESDAY
2

Share this Random 
Acts of Civility  
Calendar

THURSDAY
3

Donate to your 
local food bank

FRIDAY
4

Enjoy Independence 
Day parades and  
celebrations with 
family and friends

SATURDAY
5

Participate in a 5k or 
other event to raise 
money for a worthy 
cause 

6

Be kind to yourself,
spend time in nature 
and enjoy the great 
outdoors

7

Volunteer at a local 
animal shelter or 
other organization

8

Meet Buttons the 
Shetland Pony at 
Darlington Library at 
10 am or 11 am, FREE, 
for dates & locations 
visit HCPLonline.org

9

Leave bottled water 
for delivery workers

10

Buy local to support 
businesses in your 
community

11

Donate personal
care items to a 
homeless shelter

12

Join together with 
friends and neighbors 
to organize a 
community clean-up

13

Be kind to yourself, 
take time to engage 
in activities you 
enjoy

14

Mr. Jon and Friends 
will perform July 15-
18 at various HCPL 
locations, FREE, for 
details visit 
HCPLonline.org 

15

Attend the Whisper 
& Quill Silent Book 
Club at Bloom’s 
Broom Dairy from 
6:30-7:30 pm 

16

Send a handwritten 
note of appreciation 
or encouragement 

17

Encourage others to 
follow their dreams

18

Offer to help a 
neighbor with yard 
work, errands, or 
transportation

19

Meet the Author: Alison 
Humphreys at the 
Bel Air Library from 
2-3 pm, FREE, visit 
HCPLonline.org 

20

Be kind to yourself,
do a form of exercise 
that you love; ride a 
bike, dance, walk, 
swim, or yoga 

21

Listen to an 
inspirational podcast 
or TED talk

22

Leave sticky notes 
with uplifting quotes 
and positive messages 
in public places

23

Invite others to join
in conversations
and activities during
gatherings

24

Meet the Author: 
Stephanie Guzman at 
the Darlington Library 
11 am-noon, FREE,
visit HCPLonline.org 

25

Share your home 
grown fruits and 
vegetables

26

Reach out to a friend 
or family member 
you haven’t spoken 
to in a while

27

Be kind to yourself,
practice gratitude

28

Enjoy The Fifty 7’s 
FREE music program 
this week, details 
and locations at 
HCPLonline.org

29

Follow Choose 
Civility Harford 
County on facebook 
and Instagram 

30

Learn something 
new by using free 
digital resources 
at HCPLonline.org

31

Share positive 
messages on social 
media (tag with 
#ChooseCivilityHarford)

Check Out 
Harford County 
Public Library 
hcplmd.org/events
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